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COPPS DISPATCH April 2025 

UPCOMING:  APRIL 9 MEETING 

Our next meeting will be on April 9 at 6 p.m. at The Gathering Space, 10423 S. 
Parker Rd.  Our speaker will be David Aden, the first Traffic Engineer in Parker.     
He is a Civil Engineer and before joining the Town of Parker, he worked on various 
traffic projects with Denver Regional Council Governments.  David will share his 
experiences and some local traffic stories, including “Why Are the Lights Always 
Red?”   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECAP:  MARCH 12 MEETING 

If you weren’t at our March meeting, we met at PPD to discuss recent changes to 
several policies.  After the meeting, Sheila Setzer sent out emails to all attendees, 
asking for comments on 3 new policies:  Unlawful or Improper Bias, Recording 
Devices, and Immigration Status.  Please take some time to review these policies 
and provide your comments to the PPD no later than April  23, 2025. 
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WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

If you’ve noticed some new faces at our meetings lately, they are probably 
graduates of the 2024 Spring or Fall Academy classes.  22 new graduates 
joined our ranks in 2024.  If you haven’t met them yet, please join our next 
meeting and introduce yourself! 

       Spring 2024                                                            Fall 2024 

Jessica Berry                              Joshua Englebert 
Carolyn Berta                              Stacey Medina 
Mary Ann Bishop                           Brian Nolan 
Bill Dobbs                                Suzanne Pacheco 
Susie Donahue                            Lisa Quintana-Guillen 
Heather Edwards                           Dana Rower 
Ryan Ivis                                 Abigail Rutland 
Robert Jesch                              Brad & Cindy Schuler 
Allison Kovatch                            Michael Shaffer 
James & Kathy Sylvester 
Myriam Wright 
                              


